
PARKLANDS BULLETIN
8 May - 12 May 2023: Week 2

Year 7 Messages

Year 7s have an assembly with Mrs Batson on Tuesday morning.

Year 8 Messages

Year 8s have an assembly with Mrs Batson on Friday morning.

Year 9 Messages

No messages this week.

Year 10 Messages

Year 10s have an assembly regarding their visit to Runshaw on Wednesday.

Year 11 Messages

Parklands Plus Residential took place this week. Thanks to the staff and students who were involved. It 
has been a rewarding and valuable week. We hope it has given a great boost, ahead of the start of the 
GCSEs starting next week.



Head Students’ Page

Hello everyone, 

Next Monday will be a Bank Holiday to mark the 
coronation of King Charles III. This is a momentous 
event and one of great historical significance as the last 
coronation was 70 years ago in 1953! The former Prince 
of Wales will have the crown of St Edward placed on his 
head, officially crowning him King Charles III and he 
will be the oldest UK monarch ever to be crowned, at 74 
years old. I hope you all enjoy the celebrations and the 
Bank Holiday. 

This weekend, some of our KS3 pupils will be travelling 
to Boreatton Park as part of an exciting football PGL 
trip. I hope all pupils involved have a fantastic time. 

Have a lovely extended weekend, 

Seb 



Whole School Messages

Reminder - All pupils are expected to behave politely and respectfully to each other and members of the 
public whilst on the way to and from school. We have had complaints that some of our pupils have been 
acting in a manner which is not befitting of our pupils and our expectations. Thank you. 

Perfect 3s
Excellent Behaviour for Learning goes hand in hand with achievement.  It is an excellent indicator of 
how your child is performing in lessons.  Who’s had the Perfect 3 since we’ve been back?

Year 7: 29 pupils since September
Year 8: 33 pupils since September
Year 9: 19 pupils since September
Year 10: 47 students since September
Year 11: 28 students since September

Please congratulate your child if they have the Perfect 3.  All BfL scores can be seen in the 
Edulink app.

Students, please click the link to see what clubs, trips and activities are happening in school
Parklands Bulletin

Weekly Learning Support Board - please click here

How many had the perfect 3 in the previous week?
Year 7: 164 pupils
Year 8: 149 pupils
Year 9: 129 pupils

   Year 10: 150 students
   Year 11: 133 students

How many pupils have a BfL score of 2.99 - 3?
Year 7: 136 pupils
Year 8: 100 pupils
Year 9: 60 pupils

     Year 10: 119 students
   Year 11: 89 students

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vRNcPQ9Uf3S72S-RahELuO0CKiM6CzV71nJzqOj0LcY4W2mTjGIfL_JOMoUPq9pEKI02V9COxI5aSfB/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=3000
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/13Ish34FFqlPRvRWGw2TI98VWJ2lJEw8PvuRk-2RBDVs/edit#slide=id.g7711429be5_0_0


Whole School Messages

Attendance matters!

Overall school attendance since September 92.2%

Overall school attendance for the week 89.9%

National Average as at 13th March 90.8%

Attendance by House since September:

South America 93.2%
Europe 93.1%

Australasia 92.7%
Africa 92.8%
Asia 92.6%

Attendance by House for last week:

Europe 90.9%
Asia 90.8%

Australasia 90.9%
South America 91.1%

Africa 90.3%

Highest form attendance per House for the week:

Africa - Cabo Verde 93.8%
South America - Colombia 96.5%

Australasia - Fiji 94%
Asia - Tibet 94.6%

Europe - Sweden 96.8%



Whole School Messages



Whole School Messages

Parklands Head pupils did the “Walk in the Dark” from Chorley Hospital to Preston hospital for Charity 
raising £440 for Rosemere if you would like to donate to this really good cause, please feel free to 
click the link. Thank you to everyone who has donated so far.

https://rosemere.org.uk/


Whole School Messages

Please click here to read about our participation in Operation Encompass. It is unique Police and 
Education early intervention safeguarding partnership which ensures that a child/ young person’s 
school/ college is informed, prior to the start of the next school day, that there has been a domestic 
abuse, vulnerable child or missing incident to which the child or young person has been exposed, and 
which might then have an impact on them in school/ college the following day.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17WrrWOOW43gLVkhhlvYgCmKHi-kDc1Fu/view?usp=share_link


Whole School Messages

Why should kids have all the fun? 
We are opening this event to parents, carers, siblings, and all family members.
So join us on Thursday 11th May at 3:20pm for our very first colour run charity event. You don't even 
have to run, you can walk, hop, skip or dance around the track.  The main aim is to have fun and raise 
as much money as we can in memory of Sally Cornes for the "Shine for Sally " appeal, which raises 
money for local charities.
You will start the event wearing a white T-Shirt, and you will be doused with colour powder at various 
stations around the field.
The entry fee is £6.50pp and includes a pair of sunglasses, which must be worn throughout the event. 
Please bring your own water bottles.
You can pay by Scopay please use this link https://www.scopay.com/parklands-lancashire or pupils can 
bring cash to Mrs Sullivan Brown in the Pavilion during breaks or lunchtime. If you require a Scopay 
login, please email  reception@parklandsacademy.co.uk 
Everyone who is under 18 and signed up for the Colour Run needs to collect a disclaimer form at break 
or lunch from Mrs Sullivan-Brown on Tuesday. This needs to be signed and returned before the event in 
order to be able to participate. Thank you 
We are looking forward to seeing you all there.
The colour powder is non-toxic, washable and non-irritant to skin (certified EN-71-3 Standards). It is 
made from natural ingredients - corn starch/ + Talc, dyed with food-grade colouring. 

https://www.scopay.com/parklands-lancashire


Whole School Message



Whole School Message

Click here slideshow 

https://youtu.be/S6WK0A62890


Whole School Messages
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Whole School Messages

Click here to access the What’s on guide from Lancashire County Council

You will have received an email via Edulink regarding the next reward trip.  For any further details, 
please contact Mrs Fox (gfox@parklandsacademy.co.uk)

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pcm2FHwkrMRazTE1jpeH2pPh8EWKbueG/view?usp=sharing


Careers

Please click here for this weeks Career News.

As always, lots of really useful information in Career News: conferences, open events, apprenticeship 
vacancies, podcasts, webinars - why not have a read through before the Coronation starts!

Want a career in dental nursing but don’t have a clue where to start? There is a practice in Leyland 
looking for FOUR apprentices, who will also study at Dentrain Professionals Ltd.
Contact Dentrain on 01204 528652 or email: info@dentrain.net for more information.

https://files.schudio.com/parklandshighschool/files/documents/Spring_2023_issue_FIFTEEN.pdf
mailto:info@dentrain.net

